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14 CENTRAL WATERFRONT DEVELOPMENT (AN251-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article VIII of the Planning and Transportation Committee of 24th September, 
2001 when approval was given for the implementation of the Central Waterfront Development 
Masterplan.  Following completion of a detailed feasibility study, the road alignment and geometry has 
been further developed to ensure that it will function effectively whilst remaining faithful to the original 
agreed Masterplan.  A copy of the revised road alignment is on display within the members lounge 
and Committee are asked to note these modifications. 
 


